
Friday 24th March 2022 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: SO proud of everyone’s hard work!  

    
 

                    

     

 

Maths: 
Next week we will be teaching the 
children about 3D shapes – cube, 
cuboid, sphere and cylinder. If you 
have everyday items at home that 

are these shapes, please talk to your 
child about them and see if they can 

name the 3D shape. 

 

Phonics: 
Sounds 

tch nk 
They will learn the tch and nk 

sounds. They will read and write 
words with them in and sentences 

too.  
 

  

 

 

 

Water play: 
  

We have a wonderful new cascading water 
play ‘station’ but could really benefit from 
some nice waterplay toys for the children to 
play with in it. If you have any your child no 
longer plays with, that are in good, clean 
condition, we would gratefully receive any! Or 
plastic jugs, cups, funnels, water mill, boats etc.  

 

Topic: 
 

 

In keeping with our topic on changes 
and growing, we will be learning 
about the artist Van Gogh and his 
famous ‘Sunflowers’ work. We are 
very proud of how well our beans are 
growing, please have a look at our 
classroom windows! 

 
 

 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information:  
Names in jumpers/cardigans: Please check your child’s jumper/cardigan as we currently have more without 
names than with! The names do fade or wash out after a while so please re-check and make them really clear. 
Especially now the warmer weather is here and they are taking them on and putting them on again frequently. 
Thank you! 
Easter Bonnet Parade 
On the last day of term we are going to hold an Easter Bonnet parade for Reception! We will hold this on the 
playground at 2.40pm so that you can then stay to collect your child. This will also be their homework next 
Thursday but I wanted to give you a little longer as we would really like for every child to make one. If you 
have any difficulties please get in touch with us.  

 
 
 

 


